
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

  
 

Memorandum 
 
To:       Planning Board 
 
From:  Patricia A. Elliot 
 
Date:  January 1, 2022 
 
Re:      PLN-21-00018 – 297 Davidson Avenue, LLC – 502.01/45.01 & 46.01 
________________________________________________________________________ 
 
The Health Department has no objection to this application.   
 


